
19th July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Result Day and Year 9 and 10 Results Collection
We are looking forward to results day. For most students, results day is a happy and simple
occasion where they celebrate the success of their hard work and move onto the next
planned stages of their educational journey. In the rare instance where this is not the case,
we have experienced personnel in place on the day to support you and your child.

Arrangements for the day
GCSE Results Day will take place on Thursday 25th August between 10am - 12noon
for Year 11, with students in Year 9 and Year 10 being allowed to collect their results
between 12noon - 1pm.

Due to extensive refurbishment in several areas of the school over the summer break,
students will be collecting results from the gym and not the main hall. Students will enter
through the green gate adjacent to the DT block and make their way around the back of the
building towards the gym. Members of staff will be there to meet them at each point. To
reduce the amount of people accessing the site, please may we request that parents/carers
do not accompany their child into the building. If your child requires support, a member of the
team will come and get you.

Students will be invited to attend school at staggered intervals, each within a ten minute
timeframe. They will attend at their allotted time and follow a one way system around the
back of the building into the gym. Students will travel around the hall in a clockwise manner.
They will visit three points:

● results stations to collect results envelopes;
● intended future destinations desk;
● Stokesley School Sixth Form sign up desks and/or careers support for those

intending to go to other colleges..

Please note that we will have support pods set up in the classrooms in the sixth form block
for students who may require individual private support. If your child requires such support,
the parent/carer who has accompanied them will be invited to participate in that
conversation.



Students need to follow the schedule below and must not arrive at school until their allotted
slot. This is to allow a staggered collection time for support and sixth form registration:

Tutor Group Time

11 Apollo 10am

11 Artemis 10:10am

11 Athena 10:20am

11Demeter 10:30am

11 Hera 10:40am

11Hermes 10:50am

11 Poseidon 11:00am

11Zeus 11:10am

Year Group Time

Year 10 GCSE/BTEC Dance Candidates 12noon

Year 9 BTEC Dance Candidates 12:15-12:45pm

Additional Option
Within the letter we shared three weeks ago, we gave students the option to have their
results emailed to them. If your child is not intending on coming into school to collect their
results and have not already done so, please ensure your child has completed the Google
form by Thursday 20th July at 4pm This will then allow our team to ensure everything is in
place in time for results day. If we have not had a response from your child, they will have to
collect their results in person on results day.

Queries
Should you have any questions in relation to the information in this letter, please contact our
exams@stokesleyschool.org email address which will be manned until Friday 22nd July. The
exams office will then reopen from Monday 15th August until Thursday 25th August. Support
will continue to be provided following the results day - should it be required, but any queries
after 25th August will receive a response from Monday 5th September. Please note that any
potential appeals cannot be submitted until Mrs Darby, Exam’s Officer and I have been able
to consult with teaching staff, who will return from annual leave on Monday 5th September.

Appeals
In the event that your child would wish to make an appeal against a grade, they should
submit their request via this google form using your child’s school email address. Your child
will receive an automatic response to this.KS4 appeals are not classed as priority appeals by
the examination boards. Therefore, the examinations team will be prioritising any A Level
appeals during the summer break.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Es5HtiEklNnmzc-KC4pBF47Ssoli5X7C7kDjOuPfHf4/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Es5HtiEklNnmzc-KC4pBF47Ssoli5X7C7kDjOuPfHf4/edit
mailto:exams@stokesleyschool.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1O-fKiG1PV5_JqstqmE1JI9MDCV3Ildp-PwBjkUV9AmU/viewform?edit_requested=true


All KS4 appeals will be treated as none priority in accordance with the JCQ guidance. All
non priority apples have to be submitted by Friday 9th September, 1pm.

Useful Documentation
I have added some useful links to the letter which have also been shared with your child:

JCQ - A guide to the awarding bodies’ appeals processes
AQA - post results services
Pearson - post results services
OCR - post results services
Link to government guidance

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J Darbyshire
Deputy Headteacher
Achievement and Standards

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/JCQ-Appeals-booklet-effective-from-June-2022_FINAL.pdf
https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/after-results/post-results
https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/support/support-topics/results-certification/post-results-services.html?_gl=1*189771w*_ga*MjgwMDkwMzk1LjE2NTc4NjQ0MzE.*_ga_K8MHCWK5EH*MTY1Nzg2NDQzMS4xLjEuMTY1Nzg2NDQ3MC4w
https://www.ocr.org.uk/administration/general-qualifications/post-results/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/regulating-gcses-as-and-a-levels-guide-for-schools-and-colleges-2022/reviews-and-appeals

